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Please…Keep me Safe

Welcome to Pediatric Emergency Center (PEC) of 
Hamad General Hospital. It is our commitment to 
provide safe, high quality patient  care  and 
customer service.  To help us deliver these 
services,  we would like to draw your attention to 
the safety measures below:

Bringing healthy child
While we recognize and encourage family support 
as part of our patient and family centered care, 
bringing healthy children with sick ones to the 
Pediatric Emergency Center may jeopardize the 
health of your healthy child. This also increases 
the chance of children acquiring infections as they 
may be  exposed to the viruses and bacteria other 
children visiting the center have. Besides, caring for 
more than one child at the same time is not an easy 
job, especially if one is sick. 

Please be reminded to leave your healthy child 
at home when seeking medical help for your 
sick child in the Pediatric Emergency Center. 

Child abduction
To protect your child from being abducted while in 
the hospital, please be reminded  of the following: 
•	 Never leave your child alone and or unattended.
•	 Never give your child to anyone who doesn’t 

have official HMC identification badge.
•	 Become familiar with your nurse and other       

hospital staff who will be taking care of your 
child.

•	 Reminder, you will always have the option to    
accompany your child during a Procedure and or 
treatment.

•	 Be sure you report any security issues you may 
have to our staff immediately. This includes if you 
are approached by anybody who is not wearing 
HMC identification.

Please help us communicate these messages by 
sharing this information with your family and 
friends 


